
Scottish Church College 

General Notification 

 

It is hereby notified to all that Scottish Church College has got no relation to 

the following advertisement/flyer which is circulating in various social 

media sites. The college will not be responsible for any inconvenience caused 

to anyone in relation to this flyer. 

 

Principal 

Dated: 25.5.2021 

 

 


